
Found Dog on 5/5/11

Written by Noah Lockamy
Friday, 10 June 2011 09:40

There was a dog found on June 5th.  It is a female, tri-colored beagle.  She was found on Laurel
Creek Road.  She seems to be middle aged, very sweet and was scared of a storm.  If this is
your dog please call 828-297-1243.  Please leave a message.
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